
Public Hearing 
September 11, 2017 
Following the Board Meeting 
Westport Town Hall 

The Westport Town Council met for a Public Hearing at Westport Town Hall, with 
the following present; Bryan Gatewood, President, Richard Smith, Joyce Brindley, 
Ronda Bartlett and Mike Bartlett. Bryan Gatewood called the meeting to order. 
The council members went over the budget for 2018. Joyce made a motion to 
accept the budget, seconded by Richard. The council approved the budget. 
With nothing further, Bryan made a motion to close the meeting, Richard seconded 
the motion. 
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Ronda Bartlett, Clerk Treasurer 

Joyce Brindley, Councilwoman 


